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Los Padrinos Juvenile Court was notified by the County of Los Angeles Probation 

Department of the intent to temporarily close Los Padrinos Juvenile Hall (LPJH) with an 
expected closure completion date of July 31, 2019.  In response to the LPJH closure 
and the reduced petition filings, the Los Angeles Superior Court will temporarily close 
the Los Padrinos Juvenile Court effective close of business August 30, 2019. 

 
 Therefore, Department 250 currently located at the Los Padrinos Juvenile Court 
and all cases assigned to that department will be relocated to the Eastlake Juvenile 
Court Department 204.  Department 251 currently located at the Los Padrinos Juvenile 
Court and all cases assigned to that department will be relocated to the Compton 
Courthouse Department 262. 
 
 Effective immediately, all new cases, previously filed at Los Padrinos Juvenile 
Court, and non-detained petitions with a citation to appear on or after September 3, 
2019 shall be cited to the following court: 
 

Compton Courthouse 
200 W. Compton Blvd. 
Compton, CA. 90220 


